
 

 

Dear 4H, 
 
Welcome to 5M - You’re about to have the most exciting year 
of your life! I am really looking forward to teaching you and 
learning more about you.  
 
My favourite subjects are maths, art and P.E. I cannot wait to have some 
fabulous lessons in art, getting grubby and running until we are red in the face 
in P.E. What’s your favourite subject? Which topic have you enjoyed the most 
this year? 
 
During the summer, I normally love going away on holiday. I usually pop to 
France to see old friends as I used to live there! I absolutely love travelling and 
have tried to go somewhere new every year. Depending on the circumstances, 
I may go to Scotland this year to explore. I have been told there are some 
amazing castles there. Where have you been exploring? What adventures did 
you have? 
 

When I am not at school I love spending time pursuing my hobbies. I love 
everything outside (when it’s sunny!) this includes cycling, hiking, running, 
kayaking and reading. When the weather is not the best, I enjoy watching the 
F1 and rugby. I was even lucky enough to go to the Monaco Grand Prix last year. 
What are your hobbies? 
 
I love teaching but when I was your age, I wanted to be a vet. What do you want 
to be in the future? 

 
 
I look forward to reading your replies and teaching you next term.  
 
Have a fab summer! 
 
 
Miss Madden 
 


